
From: Debbie King < >  
Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2024 1:03 PM 
To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: palmberg leif < > 
Subject: Rezoning application #PLRZ20240003 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I would like to  lend my support to 
Leif Palmbergs  rezoning application at 832 Galiano Way. 
I believe that the proposed use of this property would benefit the community as a whole and  would be 
consistsnt with current uses in the area . 
 
Sincerely 
Fred King 

 
 
 
Freds iPhone  

 


